From:
 McClue, Jonathan

 Sent:
 29 March 2021 17:37

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Application Ref: 2020/5593/P

Attachments: UCL EI Planning Application - March 2021.pdf

Please upload objection to M3 and HPE/TRIM.

From: David Stockdale < David@tinnitus.org.uk >

Sent: 29 March 2021 12:49

To: McClue, Jonathan < Jonathan. McClue@camden.gov.uk >

Cc: Beales, Danny (Councillor) < Danny.Beales@camden.gov.uk>; Callaghan, Patricia (Councillor) < Patricia.Callaghan@camden.gov.uk>; Pope, Daniel < Daniel.Pope@camden.gov.uk>; Cullen, Bethany

<Bethany.Cullen@camden.gov.uk>; mayor@london.gov.uk

Subject: Application Ref: 2020/5593/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Mr McClue,

Please find attached a response from the British Tinnitus Association to Application Ref: 2020/5593/P - Proposed redevelopment of former Royal National Throat, Nose and Ear Hospital 330 Gray's Inn Road. If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to ask.

Kind Regards David Stockdale



David Stockdale | Chief Executive British Tinnitus Association

T:

E: david@tinnitus.org.uk

W: tinnitus.org.uk

Together we can silence tinnitus. Please donate today.

British Tinnitus Association, Ground Floor, Unit 5, Acorn Business Park, Woodseats Close, Sheffield S8 0TB. Registered charity no: 1011145. Company limited by guarantee no: 2709302. Registered in England. Save a tree. Don't print this email unless it's really necessary.